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I strongly oppose the bill to support Maine's homeless shelters by imposing a fee for 
booking hotels, short term rentals and RV camping reservations. I don't oppose 
supporting Maine's homeless shelters, but do not want our tourism industry to have to 
pay for it, when our industry is struggling with higher costs and lower staffing as it is!


